Tibshelf Community School Doe Hill Lane Tibshelf Alfreton DE55 5LZ



20th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have been able to secure an extra Enrichment activity that will take place on Thursday 18th July 2024, and we would like to invite your child to take part.

The activity is a boating activity at Thorne, near Doncaster, which will be supervised by qualified instructors from the local Sea Cadets organisation. We will depart from school at around 9:00am and return in time for normal school finish at 3:00pm.

There is no cost for the trip, and students in receipt of free school meals will have lunch provided. Comfortable clothing, such as school PE kit, would be best for the day, and every child should bring a towel. There are no lockers for valuables so we strongly recommend that your child does not bring their mobile phone or any other items of high value, because we cannot be held responsible for any loss or damage.

Students will be outside for most of the day, so we recommend being prepared for the weather; in case of fine weather, please ensure students have a hat or cap and some sunscreen. In case of poor weather, please bring a showerproof jacket.

Spaces on the trip are limited so if your child is interested, please email <u>d.tones@tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk</u> as soon as possible to secure your child's place; spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please note that by emailing to accept a place for your child, you are agreeing that we are not responsible for any loss or damage to personal items.

Kind regards,

Mr D Tones

Director of Science

d.tones@tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk

Mr D Nuttall

Teacher of Science

d.nuttall@tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Lucie Wainwright 01773 872391

www.tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk info@tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk















